
 

DELHI INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL DWARKA 
 

Dear Parents,           Date 19/04/20 

We need to thank you for your perpetual collaboration with respect to the effective completion of 

the first phase of virtual classes. In any case, presently, we are class wise shifting to another 

application for video conference to provide students a safer platform. 

As teachers, it’s our ethical responsibility that academics ought to be continued.  Keeping this in 

mind, we have purposed the teachers to make WhatsApp group for giving instructive material, 

audio-video lectures, CBSE Links and so forth. Teacher will also use emails for sharing 

information, It will likewise serve to keep you updated with latest information till the school 

reopens.  

This time, we as a whole need to incorporate some fundamental abilities exercises separated 

from scholastics where we make them practice mental/ physical/emotional health, self-esteem, 

self-articulation, building confidence, tolerating, trusting, empathizing and self-strengthening.  

We intend to use Microsoft Teams for conducting on line classes.  

But as we all realize to introduce a new component, to make into practice, to prepare the teachers 

accounts and students IDS, to train the lecturers for the usage of it with complete safety and 

security can take some time. Moreover, Since the online classes are going on global huge in 

present scenario due to pandemic COVID-19, to release any new app requires for at least 24 

hours for its activation.  

We're sharing with you the tentative dates of starting up online teaching through Microsoft Team 

until then a time table is also being shared with you to be followed: 

S.NO TENTATIVE DATE CLASSES 

1 22 April,2020 X & XII 

2. 23 April,2020 XI 

3 24 April,2020 IX 

4 27 April,2020 VIII 

We need your support and co-operation to develop a plan to provide and support learning for our 

students.  

Stay Safe and Stay Fit!!! 

Thank You! 

Dr Priti Ojha  

(Principal ) 


